
Draft Financial Oversight Committee Meeting 

2/16/23 7:00pm 

Present: 

Chris Carle 

Gary Huff 

Tony Darin 

Sarah Froelich 

Joe Daugherty 

Pamela Spoor 

Greg Johnson 

Via Zoom Kathy Zembrodt 

 

The Committee discussed the following matters: 

1.  Review of Audit and Audit Graphs – it was noted that the ARPA funds will be applied to payroll 
and fully used by 2024.  It was also noted that the Road Bonds will be paid in full a year early. 

2. Vehicle Sticker Fee elimination was discussed.  The fee is difficult to enforce, not paid by many, 
has administrative costs in time and stickers.  The committee voted to eliminate the tax in the 
2023/2024 budget year.   

3. The opportunity for property purchase for use by the city (police initially) was discussed at 
length.  The committee voted unanimously to approve pursuing the opportunity.   

Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm.  Meeting was also recorded.   

 
 


